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26 April 2018 

Mr Paul French and Dr Richard Bean 
Co-convenors 
Brisbane CBD Bicycle User Group 
GPO Box 2104 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 

Dear Mr French and Dr Bean 

Thank you for your submission on the Draft Transport Plan for Brisbane — Strategic 
Directions (the Plan). 

I appreciate the time you have taken in preparing your submission. A great number of 
responses have been received on the Plan during the consultation period and your submission 
will be taken into consideration as part of the review of public feedback. 

The final plan will be released later this year following this review, accompanied by a 
feedback report outlining how the issues raised during consultation influenced the finalisation 
of the plan. 

The new plan will reflect Council's commitment to ensuring that the transport networks 
support Brisbane's vision for a connected city — where transport enhances liveability, supports 
business and investment, takes advantage of new technology and delivers integrated and 
flexible solutions. 

I trust this information is of assistance and thank you for taking the time to contact me. 

Keeping Brisbane on the right track 
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